
Perpetua Resources has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of Idaho. They've 

volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. Perpetua 

Resources' track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives me the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

The permitting process is designed to move the best plans forward. After reviewing the SDEIS, it is 

clear to me the Burntlog Road option is the very best plan for Idaho. This will allow the abandoned 

mine site to be restored, America to secure a domestic source of the critical mineral antimony and 

fish to be reconnected to their native spawning grounds. The Stibnite Gold Project has been under 

federal review for the past six years and Perpetua Resources has been studying the site for an 

additional six years. Twelve years of scientific analysis and stakeholder input is ample time to 

evaluate a project. The process has been rigorous and done its job. Now, we need to move the 

Stibnite Gold Project forward. 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state needs. It has been in regulatory review for 

the past six years. During this time, public comments and scientific analysis has helped to improve 

the plan. But now it is time to move it forward. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit 

this project, using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan presented by Perpetua Resources in the SDEIS, as 

expeditiously as possible. 

Julia Petrakis 


